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Welcome!

Isaiah S.

Happy Birthday!

Bodie W. (1st)               Luke J. (6th)

Madden F. (14th)

Warm Weather is Approaching….

● The mornings are cool and the

afternoons are warm.  Please,

remember a jacket as we will go

outside at both am and pm.

● Fill out the sunscreen usage

permission form.  Please see your

teacher with questions.

● Change out your child’s extra

clothes for the season.

Construction Update:
★ Concrete work in front of the

building is finished and we can now use
the front entrance.
★ Crews are steadily moving along on

the renovations of the fellowship hall.
○ When this is complete, the 3 year

olds and preschool kids will move
down into this area.

Special Days in May
❖ May 8th - Mother’s Day

❖ May 12th - Last day of KPS PreK

❖ May 17th - Last day of KPS

❖ May 30th - CLOSED Memorial Day



Tasty Bites
Applesauce Muffins

● 1 cup unsweetened applesauce
● 2 tablespoons melted butter, slightly

cooled (or neutral oil like canola)
● 1 egg (lightly beaten)
● 1/2 cup milk (dairy or unsweetened plain

nondairy)
● 1 teaspoon vanilla extract
● 1 cup whole wheat flour
● 1/2 cup rolled oats
● 1/4 cup sugar
● 1 teaspoon baking powder
● 1/2 teaspoon baking soda
● 1 teaspoon cinnamon
● 1/4 teaspoon salt

1. Preheat the oven to 375 degrees F and
grease a mini muffin tin well.

2. Stir together the applesauce, butter, milk,
egg, and vanilla in a medium bowl.

3. Add the flour, oats, sugar, baking powder,
baking soda, cinnamon, and salt and
gently fold together.

4. Fill prepared muffin tin to the edge of
each cup. Bake for 16-20 minutes or until
lightly browned around the edges and
cake tester inserted into the center comes
out cleanly.

5. Remove from oven, let cool for about 2
minutes in the pan, run a paring knife
around the edges if needed, and remove
to cool on a wire rack. (Or sort of just tilt in
the pan to allow air under the muffins.)

6. Serve warm or at room temperature.

Open Positions
We are growing!!!

KUCCC is currently looking to hire 2
teachers.  These 2 positions would allow us

to create a 2nd toddler classroom and
accommodate our growing wait list.

If you know of someone who is interested,
please have them contact Megan or direct
them to our Facebook page for application

Outdoor Learning Space
We are excited to be a part of the Nature Based

Learning Certificate Program with UNL and
ECHO. This program will support us in

providing nature-based learning experiences for
young children.

Support us through your Amazon
Purchases.

www.smile.amazon.com
Did you know that we are listed as a Non-Profit

on AmazonSmile????? We Are!
When you shop with Amwww.smile.amazon.com
azonSmile, you’ll find the exact same low prices, vast
selection and convenient shopping experience as
Amazon.com, with the added benefit that
AmazonSmile will donate 0.5% of your eligible
purchases to the charitable organization of your
choice.

SUMMER FUN

School Age Summer Program
We will offer care on May 17th
following the noon dismissal.
We will reopen for school kids
on May 23rd

https://smile.amazon.com/



